
church to pray for
St. John’s Lutheran

 

missionaries to pray for
Matt & Heather Wallace
serving in southeast Asia

baptism celebrations
March 29, 2020

discover cherry hills (if you’re new)
11 am on Sunday morning (room tbd)

January 19, 2020

first step class (if you’re newer)
7-weeks, 11 am Sundays, rm 204

January 26, 2020
 

membership class
11 am Sunday morning (room tbd)

March 15, 2020
 

network (discover spiritual gifts)
6-week class meets from 6:30-8 pm
February 16, 2020 (Sunday evenings)

cherry hills informational updates
Sundays at 11 am, Room 201

February 23, 2020

For information on these steps, contact 
the church (chc@cherryhillsfamily.org).

We’re learning as a church family to see ourselves as sent people, 
going into our community and world to join Jesus in His mission.
Here are some reminders and updates: 
Cherry Pie Blitz. This past week, over 150 volunteers blessed the 
communities of Springfield, Chatham and Rochester with 800 
pies.  Thank you! 
Thanksgiving Service. Next Sunday night (11.24) is our annual gathering at 6 pm. After 
the service you’re invited to stay and help sort all the bags of groceries, so we can get 
them ready for Contact Ministries and Enos Elementary School.  
Mission Thank You Offering in 2 weeks on December 1. It will be divided evenly between 
2 ministries—local (Refuge Ranch) & global (Craig and Allison Fowler – clean water 
project). 
What if? As you pray about what you might give, we invite you to consider giving 
something or giving sacrificially. What if we as a church could send a check for 
$50,000 or $100,000 to both ministres? How might that encourage them and 
honor God’s work in the world? 
A Very Merry Christmas Party. Thank you to all who have responded to help with and 
provide gift cards for our “A Very Merry Christmas Party” to bless all foster care 
families in Sangamon County, on December 7th (10 am-1 pm).  We are still in need 
of volunteers for the second shift, especially for family guides. You can sign up to serve 
here: http://bit.ly/chlocalchristmas. 
I thank God for you, Cherry Hills family.

what’s happening:
food drive:

Under each seat this morning is a grocery 
bag with a list for our annual food drive. 
Feel free to take one and return it next 
Sunday, November 24 for our annual 

Thanksgiving service at 6 pm.  Our kids 
choir, worship choir & praise teams are 

helping us sing our gratitude to God. Hope 
you can join us!

prayer focus:

let’s connect:

a word from:  pastor Brian

life together

- week of november 17 -

2125 Woodside Road
Springfield, IL  62711

217.546.4818
www.cherryhillsfamily.org

Free wifi: CHGuest; password: cherryhillsfree

Today, our early childhood & elementary 
children are learning about 

“Hezekiah, Judah’s Faithful King” 
from 2 Kings 18-20.

for more information on what’s happening please visit 
our website: www.cherryhillsfamily.org

ladies holiday breakfast:
Come join us as we kick off the holiday 

season with a breakfast! 
When: this Saturday, November 23

Time: 8:30-10am
Cost:   $10

Register online (http://bit.ly/holiday_bfast) 
or at the Ministry Center today. 

Don’t forget to invite neighbors, co-
workers, family, and friends!


